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Global Medical College,

456, Hogsmede,
New wales, 
USA

Dear pals,

The first lesson we were taught in the college was “Service to man kind is service to god.” We have not been taught about medical science but also affection, kindness and most importantly, the value of a human life and how can a single second can save or take the life of a person! These are teachings which I could have never got from anywhere. On the last day of my college, I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep gratitude that I have towards the college.

I would like to thank our Dean, for always looking in to all the necessaries, the lecturers for their sincere efforts towards imparting knowledge to the students and the support staff for maintaining the lab amenities. Lastly to all my dear friends, I thank you for being part of my life. Now the time has come, for us to put our earnest efforts to save the precious lives of people around us. Keep in touch.
Yours faithfully,

Tim Potters
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